
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dunn Erwin Trail, Inc. 

PO Box 310 

Dunn, NC  28335 

 
September 12, 2016 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 

The Dunn Erwin Railtrail Board of Directors would like for the Harnett County Sheriff’s 

Department, The Town of Erwin Police Department and the City of Dunn Police Department to 

enforce policies that will enhance the safety along the Dunn Erwin Railtrail as needed. These are 

to write tickets and or arrest those who are creating an unsafe environment to the citizens that use 

the trail. Some of these may include NO MOTORIZED VEHICLES such as four-wheelers, 

dirt bikes, mopeds, and vehicles. There should also be NO HORSE ACTIVITIES along the 

trail, as well as NO CAMPING OR HUNTING along the trail.  

 

The Dunn Erwin Trail is owned by Harnett County with the Railtrail Board as a group of 

Volunteers to oversee the care and upkeep. With parts of the trail in both Dunn and Erwin, both 

municipalities take pride in the trail and do their parts to help with mowing, spraying, and 

general upkeep.  We appreciate any help in keeping vehicles and horses off of the trail as they 

destroy the surface by digging ruts and kicking the dirt and granite fines off the walking surface 

making it easy to turn an ankle, or make a bicyclist lose control and fall. Any and all help in 

these situations is greatly appreciated. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy Jackson – Chair_________________     Board of Directors 

Melissa Scott – Vice-Chair________________    Barbara Holmes 

Patsy Carson – Treasurer ________________    Brenda Stewart 

Sharon Stevens – Secretary ______________    Natalie Turner 

Thomas Jernigan – Trail Manager      Jimmy Pope 

Dustin Parker – Erwin Trail Manager      Brian Haney 

Dean Gaster – Dunn Trail Manager 

Tammy Williams – Dunn Chamber 

Abby Barefoot – Erwin Chamber 

Carl Davis – HC Recreation Director 

Richard Hicks – Erwin Town Manager 

Emily Herbert – Executive Director NC Trails 

Samantha Wullenwaber – Dunn City Planner 


